
 

 

 
 
 

14 February 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

KS2 Roof Update 
 
KS2 Roof 
As you know, the roof on the KS2 classroom block was completely blown off during the 
storm at the end of January. After delays caused by the insurance company and loss 
adjustor, the scaffolding to enable the works to begin only went up last Friday. Further 
delays are now being caused by inclement weather. 
 
The KS2 children are not using their normal classrooms and we have set up temporary 
classrooms in the two halls, the library and the Science Lab. The KS2 yards are both out of 
use so we are using the KS1 yard only for play times which are being staggered throughout 
the day. As always, the children have done us all proud by adapting and just getting on with 
things – they are a credit to their families and a fantastic example to us all.  
 
We have been informed that the roof work should take between 8 and 10 days and I am 
hopeful that the work will be finished before we return to school after the half-term break.    
 
St Valentine’s Disco 
Unfortunately, we have had to cancel the St Valentine’s Disco because we can’t use the 
halls. The PTFA have already purchased the items for the tuck shop we were going to have 
at the disco so we’ve decided to have a ‘Sweets and Treats’ sale on Thursday and Friday of 
this week. As shared earlier, items for sale will be priced between 10p and £1. Children 
should attend school on Friday in their school uniform. We are planning on having an 
Easter Disco in April instead.   
 
Thank you to all of our parents and carers, as always, for your continued support. I 
apologise for all of the text messages recently but it is the quickest and easiest way to get 
important information out to our community.  
 
If you would like to discuss this further or have any other queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Anne Bullerwell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


